
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2022 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Year 11 Final Countdown Evening  

 

I would like to invite parents/ carers and students into the Academy on Thursday 13th October 2022 

for our annual Final Countdown Evening. The purpose of the evening is to provide you with as much 

information as possible as to how your child can prepare effectively for their final year, and what you 

can do as parents and carers to support them. We will also be outlining the additional support the 

school will be providing, including our programme of after-school revision sessions during the year 

ahead.  

 

During the evening, you will be able to choose from a range of different sessions including: 

 

- A talk in the hall with an overview of the year ahead 

- A student health and wellbeing session 

- Sessions delivered by the Heads of Departments for a range of subject areas 

- A session with the pastoral team 

- Representatives from local colleges and apprenticeship providers 

- Purchasing of revision guides 

 

The evening will begin at 16:30 and conclude for 19:30. Please indicate on the form that is included 

below which sessions you wish to attend and at what time.   

 

As the evening is a formal occasion, we kindly ask for your support in ensuring your child wears full 

school uniform.  

 

I am sure that the evening will assist your child in being as well-prepared as possible for their final year 

at Hodgson leading to their examinations. We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 13th October. 

 

At this point, we would also like to remind you that Year 11 Parents’ Evening is Thursday 12th January 

2023. On this evening, you will have individual appointments with all their subject teachers.  

 

Please scan the QR code, or follow the link below, to confirm attendance and select up to five 

workshops.  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/RhcZP41T03 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs S Khan 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/RhcZP41T03


 

 

 

 

 

 


